Elmer, Linda
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From: Marti, Yance

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 8:54 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Fw: Extension to Locust Street? Cleotha Adams Honorary Street Name Application
Here it is.

Yance V. Marti, P.E.
City of Milwaukee
Central Drafting & Records
841 N Broadway, Room 802
Milwaukee, W1 53202
414-286-2411

From: Sheila Adams Gardner <sheilagardner4@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 3, 2021 9:36 AM

To: Marti, Yance <ymarti@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Extension to Locust Street? Cleotha Adams Honorary Street Name Application

Hello Mr. Marti,
I hope this message finds you well after a good weekend.

I am writing to ask if it is possible to extend the honorary street location all they way to Locust Street. The
original request only goes down 5th street from Center to Hadley streets. Is it possible to extend the
request from Hadley to Locust? If not, I completely understand. I apologize for this late request. I initially
thought there was another honorary street along that portion of 5th street. I was mistaken. Thank you!

With best regards,
~Sheila~
571-214-4431



